
 

Finally some visible progress on the 
Prop 84 project! Cora constructers 
has been working between storms 
and is expected to start pouring con-
crete for the new reservoir founda-
tions this week! Abundant Water 
Wells is now able to access the new 
well site and is working to complete 
the new well. We are also having a 
bid opening this week to (hopefully) 
award a contract for the iron and 
manganese treatment plant. It looks 
like a very busy summer ahead! 
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BOARD VACANCY 
Director Richard (Dick) Sims has informed the Board that he will be resigning as Director as he is 

moving out of the District. 
If you are interested in serving on the Board of Directors, please contact Randy at (661) 822-1923 dur-

ing regular office hours.  
To serve as a director on the Quail Valley Water District board, you must be a property owner or agent 

of a property owner within the District boundaries. 

Please join QVWD in welcoming Dawnette Boatman to our office staff. Dawnette will be staffing the office 
on Thursdays from 8:30 to 12:30 and she will also be attending Board meetings as the District Secretary. In 
addition to Dawnette, Lisa Hardenbrook will continue to staff the office Monday through Wednesday, 8:30 
to 12:30. With these additions to our staff, we hope to be available to serve your business needs. 
Another change to our operations is that we no longer have an answering service to take your calls when we 
are not in the office. To fill this need temporarily, calls are being forwarded to the on-call operator’s cell 
phone. We are also preparing to install a modern phone system that will have an auto-attendant to allow you 
to choose how your calls are routed. Thank you for your patience as we work to meet your needs! 
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